
 

Updated information on response to racist graffiti  

March 2, 2022 

 

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 

 

We are writing to provide an update on actions taken in response to the two incidents of anti-

Black and threatening graffiti that took place in Rockefeller dorm in late January and early 

February. 

 

The College has engaged Maureen Holland, an attorney who is an experienced investigator at 

the Cozen O’Connor law firm to coordinate the investigation into these incidents. She is tasked 

with gathering facts and evaluating all available information to help the College identify, if 

possible, the person or persons who committed these acts. To date, the action steps Ms. 
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